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Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-216-3635

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com
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December 15, 2016

Via Electronic Mail and Hand-Delivery

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 16-XXX: Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. U/b/a Liberty Utilities
Request for Change in MethoUology for Billing Net Metered Customers Served Under
Rate G-1

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp., d/b/a Liberty Utilities,
enclosed please find an original and six copies ofthe Technical Statement of Heather M.
Tebbetts with attached clean and redlined versions of the proposed tariff changes in the
above-referenced matter. The Company respectfully requests that the Commission approve
the proposed tariff page revisions.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Enclosures
cc: D. Maurice Kreis, Consumer Advocate
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